
March 2010
The following pictures have been selected out of about 170 dogs and about 65 
cats, all animals have been taken into our shelter between the 1st and the 31st

March. Here you can see that there is still plenty to do for us.
Compared to the past month, thankfully in February we didn’t have quite as many 
heavy injured animals or dogs and cats with huge wounds.
If you’re in Samui and you see any dogs or cats in need of medical treatment, 
please get in touch with us, the quicker we can treat the animal the better the 
chance for the animal to make a full recovery.
Thankfully the number of badly injured dogs is not as high this month. As you can 
see below, a very special kind of ‘covered in ticks-dog’ arrived at the shelter on 
the 17th March. Something you don’t see every day.
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This dog got it real bad. Thankfully we don’t get these cases a lot. After all the ticks were 
removed he was full of open wounds and we had to make sure that flies get in there to lay eggs.
Meanwhile the dog has returned to his owner. Yes, almost unbelievable…he was picked up by 
his owner again. I kind of wonder why the dog didn’t receive some help earlier…
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